
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Latta Bridge (B027) Replacement - Environmental Impact Assessment

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Environmental Impact Assessment for the Latta Bridge (B027) Replacement project, as
outlined in Attachment 1 (December 1, 2021), Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00478
be approved.

History

At the November 16, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the November 16, 2021, Integrated
Infrastructure Services report IIS00478 was considered.

Attachment

November 16, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00478
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